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SERIES(CHINESE EDITION)

paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a?er the shipment.Paperback. Pub Date :2012-08-01 Pages: 229 Publisher: Science Press title: Regular
Higher Education Twelve Five series of textbooks Biological Sciences 6 + X simple tutorial series supporting
experimental teaching materials: Biochemistry experiment the tutorial original price: 36.00 yuan Author:
Publisher: Science Press Publication Date: August 1. 2012 ISBN: 9.787.030.352.941 words: Page: 229 Revision: 1
Binding: Paperback: Weight: 440 g Editors' Choice Ordinary Higher Education Twelve Five series of textbooks
Biological Sciences 6 + X simple tutorial series matching the experimental teaching materials: biochemical
experiments tutorials institutions of higher learning as a comprehensive. agriculture. forestry. Normal
biological sciences undergraduates experiment materials. but also can be used as reference books in the life
sciences teaching and research staG. The Executive Summary Higher Education Twelve Five series of textbooks
biological science 6 + X simple tutorial series matching experimental teaching materials: biochemical
experiments Tutorial describes the important principle of experimental techniques in biochemical research.
including paper chromatography technology . thin layer chromatography techniques. ion exchange
chromatography. gel filtration chromatography techniques. spectrophotometric techniques. electrophoretic
techniques. protein immunoblotting technology. Introduces an experimental technology principle cited several
basic experimental application of the technology to solve practical research questions. rich in content and
diGerent schools in diGerent professional can elect to do according to the actual situation. Regular higher
education Twelve Five series of textbooks Biological Sciences 6 + X simple tutorial series matching experimental
teaching materials: biochemical experiments tutorial also increase the extraction of biological macromolecules
such as proteins. enzymes. polysaccharides. and nucleic acid . purification. quantification. activity was
measured as a research experiment. each experiment covers a variety of biochemical experimental techniques
to cultivate the students' ability to use the knowledge and practice of...
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